
WESTWOOD NEIGHBORHOOD COUNCIL 
 

September 11, 2024 
 

Agenda Item # 10B 

 

 

 

 

Support letter from Councilwoman Yaroslavsky to Gov. 
Newsom regarding Encampments on State Land 

 

 

Motion 

 

“The Westwood Neighborhood Council requests that Councilwoman Katy Yaroslavksy promptly 
send a letter to Governor Newsom and Caltrans, similar to the letter of August 5, 2024, from 
Councilwoman Park to the Governor and Caltrans, requesting that state authorities coordinate 
with CD 5 in addressing 
encampments on state property within the district, pursuant to the Governor’s Executive Order 
# N-1-24. The Westwood Neighborhood Council further requests a prompt response, effective 
action and accountability by state authorities.” 
 
 
Background: 
Park Letter: https://pacpalicc.org/wp-content/uploads/2024/08/CD11-Letter-Newsom.pdf. 


